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News from the Friends of Governor Dodge-Equestrians  
 

In August of 2018, the FOGD Equestrian committee was presented with an amazing offer and a giant 
challenge: raise $25,000 by year’s end for the new equestrian campground at Governor Dodge State 
Park and receive a dollar for dollar match.  Horse enthusiasts truly rose to the challenge, giving more 
than $29,400 in match-eligible funds.  Thanks to the generosity of the match donors and the resounding 
support of the horse community, the campground fund has grown by almost $55,000! 

With an estimated campground construction budget of $650,000, there is still much to do. The FOGD 
Equestrian committee’s next fundraiser is a raffle with the prize drawing to take place on Sunday, April 
14 at the Midwest Horse Fair. The raffle’s Grand Prize is a Ruby’s Grand Adventure Ride for TWO in 
Bryce Canyon, Utah in 2019 or 2020, valued at $2,800. First prize is a gorgeous 2.69 carat blue topaz ring 
donated by Condon Jewelers of Madison and valued at $1,695.  Other excellent prizes include a quarter 
of beef donated by Williams Financial Services and a $500 cash jackpot donated by Irongate Equine 
Clinic and more.  Raffle ticket purchase information is available at www.GovDodgeEquestrians.com or 
visit the FOGD-Equestrians booth at the Midwest Horse Fair located just around the bend from the 
Horse Council Trails booth. 

On Sunday, June 2nd, the FOGD Equestrians will host a poker ride fundraiser. This year’s theme is 
“Governor Dodge-A Winning Bet”.  Ride a marked route on the beautiful trails at Governor Dodge State 
Park featuring views of the park’s lakes, rock outcroppings, forests and prairies. At the end of the ride, 
enjoy a yummy lunch and the ever-popular silent auction. Mark your calendars now for June 2nd and 
watch for registration information on the Governor Dodge Equestrians Facebook page and website.  

Last year’s poker ride netted over 
$7,000 for the campground fund. 
This year, the group hopes to 
raise an ambitious $10,000. 

Exciting things are in the works at 
Governor Dodge State Park. 
Support the Friends of the park 
by becoming a member. Purchase 
a trail pass from us and $5 from 
each pass stays with us to 
support equestrian projects at 
Governor Dodge. Visit our 
website today! 
 
www.GovDodgeEquestrians.com  
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